Dear Corona del Sol families,

It's been a busy week full of school spirit as our football team prepares to play sister school Marcos de Niza – a match-up that has not been played in eight years.

We embrace the rivalry between the two schools and want to avoid the disparaging actions that unfortunately have been tied to it in the past.

I am reaching out to ask for your help in sharing the importance of sportsmanship and representing Corona del Sol High School in a way that makes us all proud.

Our message is "Love the Rivalry, Respect the Opponent."



We expect our students to be respectful and we hope you'll join us in discouraging inappropriate signs, chants or clothing. In an effort to support the TUHSDstrong campaign, and to support our football team, we've designated this game an "orange out" and invite you to proudly wear your Aztec orange and join us for a fun night of school pride.

To avoid long lines on game night, we are pre-selling tickets. They are available in the CdS bookstore. Marcos de Niza has designated special parking lots for Corona – they are located on the corners of Lakeshore Dr. and Westchester St. One parking lot is on the campus at the administration building and the other is across the street on Lakeshore at the LDS church. These parking lots are best accessed from Westchester Rd. by turning East off of Rural Rd. Overflow parking is in the surrounding neighborhoods. CdS fans will access the game by entering through the administration parking lot gate.

I appreciate all you do to support Corona del Sol's staff and students.

Sincerely,

Brent Brown Principal